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I oppose house bill #3076 as it would impede our constitutional rights to obtain and 

bear a firearm.  FFLs already have to go through strict rules and regulations including 

federal license, business license in the State of Oregon.  This is another step to try 

and remove the ability for a law abiding citizen to obtain a firearm and law abiding 

FFLs to sell then when all this would do is create an even bigger black market of 

sales than what is out there now.  This bill did not also allow enough time for citizens 

to even have time to prepare to oppose this bill giving out the information at 5pm the 

night before, how is that even legal?  Rushing bills through without proper time 

allotment for citizens to properly prepare to oppose it is sneaky and a disservice to 

us, law abiding citizens. I urge you to oppose HB#3076. 


